Long Beach Street Commission Minutes
5:30 PM 02/20/2019
Members present: Tom Dolph, Brian Hogan, Jane Neulieb, Dan Tannas

Three of the four trucks required repair during the recent snow/ice event. One truck was borrowed from
Michiana Shores to complete plowing. All four Department trucks are operational at this time, but
replacement of steel hydraulic lines will need to be done. To avoid inconvenient down-time, repairs are

deferred until better weather.

Haas and Associates continues work on paving bids which will be more specific and itemized by project.
Public notice will appear shortly, and procedures are on schedule.

Salt supply appears to be adequate for the rest of this season.
Clogged drains at 1636 Lakeshore Drive were opened by the Department. Another problem persists at
Stop 18. The Department will consult with engineering and Town Board/Zoning before attempting long-

term work to permanently correct these issues.

Plans are in progress to implement computerized mapping of town utilities. The proposal is for cost to
be shared with the water department, and to include set-up and training in any contract.

Paving projects will be scheduled as much as possible to avoid 4" of July Holiday events.
Routine patching of small potholes and pavement damage will take place as soon as weather allows.

Meeting adjourned at 6:30 PM.



